ENGINEERING DIVISION

Portland Department of Public Services

55 Portland Street

Portland, ME 04101

M E M O
TO:

Jean Fraser



FROM:
Mike Farmer, Project Engineer
DATE:

June 23, 2011
RE:

127 York Street – Harborview Townhouses
I am submitting the following comment on behalf of the Department of Public Services.

1. Engineering Division staff reviewed the draft recording plan (marked rec’d 6-14-11 in Planning) and the boundary survey plan for this project.  Based on this review, copies of each plan were "marked up" with recommended revisions and given to Planning.

2. I recommend a condition of approval stating that copies of the final Stormwater Maintenance and Inspection Plan and the Stormwater Maintenance Agreement shall be submitted to DPS.

3. My understanding is that the existing curb and sidewalk along the York Street frontage will not be replaced, except where the curb and sidewalk are disturbed to build the new driveway for the project.  This is appropriate inasmuch as the existing sidewalk and curb are in good condition. 
